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*Southbridge 

*Volunteers 

 

Family  
Council  

meetings are 
held on the 

last Tuesday 
of each month 
at 2:30pm at 
the Dr. Huq    

meeting room 
at 425 Carlton 

Street. No 
meetings in 
the summer 
months, they 
will resume in           

September 
2025.  

W H A T ’ S   
H A P P E N I N G  

T H E  G A R D E N  C I T Y  M A N O R  
G A Z E T T E  2 0 2 5  

July Events 
July 1st Canada Day BBQ 1:30pm 

July 3rd Purple Perk Coffee Truck 1:30pm 
July 4th Lucas Mason 10:30am 

July 10th Massage Therapy Day 10-4pm 
July 15th Brad Boland 10am 

July 16th Fleming & Turnbull 10am 
July 20th National Ice Cream Day 

July 23rd Uke N Groove 10am  
July 28th Brad Boland 10am 

July 29th Norm Mason 

Video and Photo Consent 
Please contact Robin S to 

sign a 
Video and Photo Consent 

Form. 
rsargeson@southbridgecare.com  

 
Follow us on Facebook! 

 
  See QR Code  
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Interested in becoming a volunteer… 
Please contact Robin Sargeson, 

  Recreation Manager at  
905-934-3321 ext. 207  

rsargeson@southbridgecare.com 

An Update on our Southbridge Transition 
 

The change from Extendicare to Southbridge has been a busy but 
positive change. While there has been very minimal change to  
residents and families, management and staff have completed    
education on the new software, as well as learning and              
implementing the Southbridge policies and procedures. We have 
met with our new support office team and new regional support 
staff which has been great. 
As part of the transition, our pharmacy changed to Care RX so 
new forms went out to POAs to sign up, and that has gone well. 
The Executive Director has met with the new Capital team to plan 
some projects for this year. The flooring in Short Hills and       
Burgoyne home areas were replaced and are looking great. We are 
getting quotes to replace the main oven in the kitchen as it is be-
coming dated and replacement parts are more difficult to get, and 
a quote to replace or remove the awning over the front entrance, 
and to replace the missing portions of siding on the front of the 
building.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to stop by 
my office or phone me at 905-934-3321 x.202 
Thank you, 
Lisa 


